

Winter 2020 ABO Newsletter

In this issue

- Exciting New Changes!
- ABO Leap Year Contest 2020
- Welcome to Megan
- ABO On The Go
- 2020 ABO Calendar Contest
- Halloween Candy Buy-Back Update

ABO Leap Year Contest 2020



Leap for joy and you could win \$50! Take your best leaping picture and post it on our Facebook page (be sure to tag yourself too!) or email it to info@angelabecker.com by February 29th, 2020. Be sure to include the patient's name along with a witty caption. We have 3 categories: Best Individual, Best Group, and Best Representation of ABO. Entries will be judged based on creativity, originality, theme execution, and best representation of ABO (be sure to wear your ABO)

t-shirt!). All entrants will receive 10 Swipe 'n Smile points and 3 lucky leapers will receive \$50.00!

Welcome to Megan



Welcome to our new treatment coordinator and office manager, Megan! She is from Leo and still resides there. She is an IPFW graduate in Business Management with over a decade of experience managing a specialty practice. She and her husband, Tommy, are parents to 7 year old twins, Tegan and Tenley, and a puppy named Roxie. The kiddos keep her pretty busy but she still finds time to work out, coach Upward cheer & basketball at Grabill Missionary Church, and enjoy time with her

friends and family.

ABO On The Go

Congratulations to Ida A., Jen C., Jeannie M., and Gina L. for being our September, October, November, and December 2019 winners of a \$50 gas card! Be sure to pick up an ABO sticker from either office if you don't already have one, put it on your car, and watch our Facebook page. If you see a photo of your car (we blur out most of the license plate but leave enough showing so you'll know it's yours), comment that it belongs to you and you'll be entered in our monthly drawing. We are always on the lookout for those stickers! What an easy way to win \$50!

Exciting New Changes!



ABO will be getting a new

Jan 23, 2020

computer system the last week of January! The office will be closed January 24 - 28 (Friday, Monday & Tuesday) for staff training. If you have a true orthodontic emergency during that time please call the pager, 260-481-8555, for assistance. We will have limited hours on January 29-31 (Wednesday through Friday). Please be patient with us as we learn our new system so we can better serve you.

Quick Links

Visit our web site >>

Affiliations



American Association of Orthodontists





2020 ABO Calendar Contest



We'd like to thank everyone who participated in our calendar contest. We have so many talented artists in our practice! We are very proud of the creative entries that were turned in for our Tooth Fairy Instagram themed contest. It was tough, but we came up with the 12 winning entries and they are available for all to see on our website under Fun Focus.

Halloween Candy Buy-Back Update



We want to send out a great big THANK YOU to all who helped make our Halloween Candy Buy-Back such a big success! This was our 15th year hosting the candy buy-back and we collected almost 400 pounds of candy! The candy

was distributed to Operation Gratitude for our military heroes and to local police and fire stations for our local heroes. The top school for donations was Aboite Elementary followed by Covington Elementary and Whispering Meadows.